
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 

 

CHIPMAN HILL (UNION STREET TO KING STREET) 
– WATER, SANITARY AND STORM SEWER RENEWAL AND 

STREET RECONSTRUCTION 
 

The City of Saint John will be installing new infrastructure on Chipman Hill from Union Street 
to King Street.  There will be new water main, sanitary sewer, and storm sewer installed, 
including renewal of existing services to each building up to the property line. New concrete 
curb and sidewalk will be installed and full road reconstruction will be undertaken including 
the addition of brick medians on both sides of the street. 
 
Construction is planned to begin in June and is expected to continue into October 2019. Prior 
to construction, another notice will be distributed to inform residents and business owners of 
the actual construction schedule. Although there will be water interruptions and delays in 
traffic, it is our intent to keep these inconveniences to a minimum.  
 
This project is part of the City’s ongoing commitment to continually improve its infrastructure. 
 
This project is part of the 2019 City of Saint John Water & Sewerage Utility Fund Capital 
Program and the General Fund Capital Program. 

 
Representatives from the City of Saint John will be available to answer questions related to 
the project.  The public is invited to attend an information session on this project on the 
following date and times: 

  
Date:   Wednesday, May 8, 2019 

 
 Time:   2:00 – 5:00 pm  
 
 Location: Community Room - Saint John Police Headquarters 
   1 Peel Plaza 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

For further information about this project contact the City of Saint John at (506) 

658-4455. 


